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FOR WRITTE REPLY 
INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO.4-2021, DATE OF PUBLICATION 26 FEBRUARY 2021: 
“Mr B S Madlingozi (EFF) to ask the Minister of Sport, Arts and Culture:
Whether he has taken any steps to deal with the alleged racism in South African cricket since the revelations by a certain person (name furnished) on the manner that he was treated while playing for the South African national team; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details?	NW491E
REPLY
Yes, I have engaged Cricket South Africa on the alleged racism in South African cricket.  To this end Cricket South Africa has indicated that it is taking restorative steps towards ensuring that all issues of discrimination brought up by former cricket players will indeed be attended to.  
The Interim Board of Cricket South Africa has endorsed the rollout programme of the Social Justice and Nation Building Project and Mr. Makhaya Ntini remains an integral part of the rollout of this programme and the specific issues that he raised will be handled as part of the processes of the office of the ombudsperson.  
Once ready, the Social Justice and Nation Building Project rollout process will begin with public hearings, which will culminate to a report and action plan by the Independent Cricket Ombudsman.


